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Hospital Supplier Diversity Reports -2021 

• To date, HCAI has received 321 Hospital Supplier 
Diversity (HSD) Reports for 2021.

• Total number of hospitals required to submit: 349
• Mandatory submissions received: 321
• Voluntary submissions: 22
• Pending reports: 28

• System-level report total: 7



HDC System
• What is Hospital Disclosures and Compliance (HDC) System?

• HCAI has changed from accepting HSD reports via email to utilizing the 
HDC System. HDC System is a report collection platform that will allow 
hospitals to electronically submit a standardized report.

• Hospitals began submitting their HSD report beginning June 1, 2022, 
and began requesting extensions.

• Resource documents were made available for hospital submitters to 
navigate through the HDC system and its various functions. 

• In addition, program staff answered calls from report submitters to 
assist them. 



Next Steps: Overview

• Initial release of reports was on July 29, 2022. 
• Final publication of reports will be in October 2022. 
• Data analysis of 2021 HSD reports will be conducted and 

presented at next Commission meeting in November 2022 
once we receive all reports. 


